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Monday 15th October 
 
 
Year 5/6 Girls’ Football Tournament 
 
Your child has expressed an interest in taking part in the Year 5/6 girls’ football tournament 
at Westfield Park, Longhoughton 1-3 pm on Monday 22nd October 2018.  As we are not 
large enough to field our own team, children from our school will form part of an ‘Alnwick 
Small Schools’ team. 
 
Your child will need shin pads and football boots.  We have a selection of school football 
boots that can be borrowed if your child does not have boots.  Please send your child in to 
school with their PE kit - they will get changed at lunchtime.  Please also ensure that your 
child has a waterproof coat and a water bottle.   
 
As there are not many children attending from our school, I would like permission to take 
them in my car to save on transport costs. 
 
You are more than welcome to watch your child, and can take them straight home from the 
venue if you would prefer.  Note that we are likely to be back in Embleton just after school 
has finished. 
 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

 My child ____________________ will be attending the Y5/6 girls’ football 
tournament on 22nd October 2018. 

 
 

 I am content for my child to be transported in Mrs Threlfall’s car.  I will / will not be 
picking my child up from the venue. 
 

 
Signed __________________________          Date _______________________________ 


